Special Permit #2021-0123: Two Public Hearing signs for March 22

RoR 6

Subject: Special Permit #2021-0123: Two Public Hearing signs for March 22

From: Peter Halle <peterhalle@yahoo.com>

Date: 3/14/2021, 8:10 PM

To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>, Michael Klemens <fenbois@aol.com>

CC: Anne Kremer <acckremer@gmail.com>, Jocelyn Ayer <jayer@northwesthillscog.org>

Hi Abby & Michael. The two signs were put in place today (see attached photos): one facing the parking area and one
facing Route 44.
Please let me know if you have any questions. Best regards, Peter
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